
 

 

                                         

 

Welcome to our town!  

eTwinning Project 

 

“Welcome to our town!” is a short-term eTwinning project developed in the 2024/2025 

school year, in which students from Europe learnt to know partners' towns, interesting places 

to visit and activities carried out, as well as basic dialogue in customer relations. 

 

The online meeting organised at the end of the project was the perfect pathway for the 

students to get to know each other, present their collaborative work and evaluate their activity. 

 

The project was supported by 14 teachers and 206 students from VET Business, Tourism and 

Hospitality schools from 10 countries: Finland and France (founders), Denmark, Estonia, 

Germany, Italy, Portugal, Romania, Spain, Türkiye, (partners). 
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